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June 16, 2016 

 

 

To:   Laura Thezine, Acting Finance Director 

 City of Delray Beach 

 

RE: Delray Beach Downtown Development Authority 

 Meeting – June 12, 2017 

  

 

At the regular Downtown Development Authority (DDA) meeting held June 

12, 2017 the Board unanimously approved a proposed millage rate of 1.0000. 

The motion was made by Bonnie Beer, seconded by Peter Arts and approved 

unanimously by the Board. 

 

The 2017-2018 budget will be approved at the DDA Board meeting to be held 

on August 11, 2017 then forwarded to the City. 

 

The DDA will present the Fiscal Year 2017/18 budget to the public at the 

September 18, 2017 City Commission Meeting as part of the City Budget 

Approval Public Hearing.  

 

 

 
 

Ryan Boylston, Chair 

 

 

 

 

cc:   DDA Board of Directors 

 Laura Simon, Executive Director 

 Chief Neal Dejesus, Delray Beach Interim City Manager 
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